Republic of the Philippines g
Department of Health - Y/ /4
FOOD AND DRUG ADMINISTRATION et o et rsion

ANNOUNCEMENT

DATE : 27 JUNE 2019

FOR ; ALL PARTICIPANTS OF UNIFIED LICENSING SEMINAR
FOR REGION — XII STAKEHOLDERS (ULS-RXII) ON 3 &
4 JULY 2019

FROM : DR. OSCA ERREZ JR., MPA -\

Officer-In-Charge, Policy and Planning Service

SUBJECT : VENUE FOR UNIFIED LICENSING SEMINAR
(ULS —RXII) ON 3 & 4 JULY 2019

Please be informed that the venue of the Unified Licensing Seminar (ULS —
RXII) on 3 & 4 July 2019 will be in GREENLEAF HOTEL, SAN MIGUEL
STREET CORNER J. CATOLICO AVENUE, LAGAO, GENERAL SANTOS
CITY.

All registrants who received Course Assessment Slips but have not yet received
their Course Confirmation Slips are advised to bring with them the following
documents:

° Course Assessment Slip

° Proof of Payment

For inquiries and other concerns, please call the FDA Academy at telephone
number (02) 877 0259.
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